From:

Larry Griffin

To: Date: <tbehr@utah.gov> 7/20/2011 10:10 AM

Subject:

Please keep electric rates fair.

Jul 20, 2011

Utah Public Service Commission Fourth Floor, Heber Wells Building, 160 East 300 South Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Dear Service Commission,

I am writing because I am concerned about Rocky Mountain Power's recent rate hike request (Docket Number 10035124). I ask that any electric rate increase be fair and reasonable especially during this difficult economy.

If this proposed rate increase goes through, my power bill could increase by up to 19 percent! In this tight economy, I simply can't afford to have more of my hard-earned dollars going to utility bills rather than grocery, housing or medical bills.

I ask that you balance the interests of utilities with those of residents here in Utah and reach a fair compromise that won't devastate family budgets.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Mr. Larry Griffin